
Rise and shine, Pirates!

We are in the final stretch of summer vacation and our Pirate staff
are excited to welcome you next week. We will be on a special
schedule Tuesday to accommodate for our Welcome Assembly and
breakfast will be 30 minutes later than normal. Please take some
time to look over the newsletter to ensure you start the year strong.

It’s a Great Day to Be a Pirate!

All the best,

Christy Hartford
Principal

September 3: Student's First Day!
September 9: School Board Meeting @ 6:30
September 23: No School-Professional Development
Sept. 28: Homecoming Dance
Sept 30: School Pictures
Portland NACAC Fair, NACAC
Free and open to the public, registration for the NACAC College Fair in Portland at the Oregon
Convention Center is available now! Explore over 20 Oregon colleges and more participating in
this year's fair.
Session 1: October 27, 12pm-4pm PT
Session 2: October 28, 9am-12pm PT

https://oregongoestocollege.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2f8d5fa6686219d36cc349dfd&id=2d192a73f2&e=abd1bcba8f
https://oregongoestocollege.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2f8d5fa6686219d36cc349dfd&id=f075d03cc5&e=abd1bcba8f
https://oregongoestocollege.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2f8d5fa6686219d36cc349dfd&id=b50cd72373&e=abd1bcba8f




Cell Phones:

Classroom time is essential to ensure our students graduate with the set of skills they need
to be successful in life outside of school. Cell phones can be quite distracting for our high
school students and the research suggests students are better able to focus when this
distraction is not present.
Teachers will be collecting cell phones at the classroom entrance again this year. If a student
refuses to give their phone to the teacher, they will be sent to the main office to speak with
administration and the phone will be held until a parent or guardian can come and pick it up. If
a student refuses to give a cell phone to administration, it will be an automatic out-of-school
suspension.

Personal Computers/Devices:

All students will be issued a Chromebook this year. NKN HS uses a program called Go
Guardian to monitor student use. Due to this, students will not be permitted to bring personal
computers and devices from home. All students will be using a school-issued Chromebook
when needed.











Upcoming dates that would be helpful to know:
September 4: JV Volleyball @ Nestucca, Varsity Volleyball @ home
September 5: XC @ Nestucca
September 6: Volleyball @ home, Football @ home, Cheer @ home
September 7: Volleyball @ Warrenton, XC @ Knappa Logger Elk Run
September 9: JV Football @ home
September 10: Volleyball @ Yamhill
September 13: XC @ Meriwether National Golf Club, Football @ Sheridan
September 16: JV Football @ Nestucca
September 17: Volleyball @ Riverdale
September 19: Volleyball @ Banks
September 20: Football @ Nestucca
September 21: Unified Soccer @ Westview
September 21: JV Volleyball @ Seaside
September 21: XC @ Northwest Classic
September 23: Volleyball @ Warrenton
September 25: Volleyball @ Rainier
September 27: XC Champs Invite



September 27: Football @ Home vs Vernonia (Homecoming), Cheer
September 30: JV Football @ Gaston
October 1: Volleyball vs Corbett
October 3: Volleyball vs Yamhill-Carlton
October 4: Football vs Gaston (Senior Night)
October 5: Volleyball @ Sheridan
October 5: XC Ridgeline Invitational

This week in Pirate Sports

Live Streaming of NKN Sporting Events

Activities/Athletic Permission and Code of Conduct
Dear Parents and Students,
I hope this message finds you well and ready for an exciting new
school year! As we kick off the academic year, we want to ensure
that all students participating in athletics and extracurricular
activities have the necessary documentation in place.
Action Required: To ensure your child's participation, please
complete and return the following forms:

1. Permission Slip - This form grants permission for your child to
participate in various school activities and athletics.

2. Athletic/Activities Code of Conduct - This document outlines the expectations and rules for
student conduct in our programs.

How to Submit:
Complete the Google Form: Click on the following links
English-https://forms.gle/CHtxC2hSqBWpZAwC8
Spanish-https://forms.gle/FG7m9nm8Ue1Vx11e6
Download the forms from the school websitehttps://nknsd.org/neah-kah-nie-high-
school/pirate-athletics/ or pick up copies from the school office.
Complete all sections of the forms with accurate information.
Return the signed forms by Aug. 19th Forms can be submitted via Google Form, email to
amya@nknsd.org, or dropped off to the school office between 8:00-4:30.

Why This is Important: Filling out these forms helps us ensure that all students are safe, informed,
and prepared for a successful year in their chosen activities. It also helps us communicate
important information and address any specific needs or considerations your child might have.
If you have any questions or need assistance with the forms, please do not hesitate to contact
Amy Aguiñaga at amya@nknsd.org or 503-355-2272.
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Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. We look forward to a fantastic year filled with
growth, learning, and fun!

Insurance for Athletes

All students who participate in school athletics must have insurance coverage. If you do not carry
insurance, you may purchase school insurance to cover your athlete. Please click on the link for
more information https://enrollment.k12studentinsurance.com/enrolment/home

For the most up to date scheduling, please check the OSAA website at
https://www.osaa.org/schools/255

https://enrollment.k12studentinsurance.com/enrolment/home
https://www.osaa.org/schools/255












TILLAMOOK COUNTY HEALTH CRISIS LINE
LINEA DE CRISIS DE SALUD MENTAL DEL CONDADO DE
TILLAMOOK
Life can be stressfull and overwhelming daily for adults and
children/teen alike. Tillamook Country residents have access to a
24-hour crisis response mobile unit:

Tillamook Country Mental Health Crisis Line 503-842-8201

Suicide Prevention Lifeline
1-800-SUICIDE (784-2433)
1-800-273-TALK (8255)

In Crisis? Text 741741

Counselor's Corner

https://sites.google.com/nknsd.org/nknsd-counselors-corner/home


Safe Oregon/Oregon Seguro

https://www.safeoregon.com/
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